## **Sally Kenney**

From:

Michael Greif <mgreif@2024victory.com>

Sent:

Thursday, September 26, 2024 4:20 PM

To:

Sally Kenney

Cc:

Audrey Garfield

Subject:

Drop Box Usage in NE Wisconsin

Hello Sally,

I put together a list of communities in NE Wisconsin and whether they'll be using drop boxes in the November election. I thought this might be helpful as you prepare for your city council meeting next week.

MUNICIPALITY	DROPBOX IN NOVEMBER?
Allouez	Yes
Appleton	Yes
Ashwaubenon	Yes
Bellevue	Yes
De Pere	Yes
Grand Chute	Yes
Green Bay	Yes
Hobart	Yes
Howard	Yes
Kimberly	No
Lawrence	Yes
Ledgeview	Yes
Little Chute	No
Menasha	Yes
Neenah	Yes
Suamico	Yes

Separately, I've found a couple of folks interested in being poll workers on 11/5. I'll aim to get you their names by next week.

Please let me know if there is anything else I can do to help.

Respectfully,

## Michael Greif

Regional Voter Protection Director Democratic Party of Wisconsin 414-340-8497 mgreif@2024victory.com